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MULTI PURPOSE
GOAL

GLOW DISCO
PARTY

MOTHERS DAY
STALL

A big Thank you to St Marys Rugby
League Club for the $5000 donation
towards our Multi Purpose Soccer /
Football Goals. A big thank you to
Belind Adams on all the work to get
these amazing Goals for our kids.

29th June save the date !!! 
Our P and C along with our school are
holding a Glow Disco Party. Please
follow the P and C Facebook page for
more details closer to the date.

A big Thank you to everyone who
supported our Mothers day stall. This
year was a little differant to previous
years, but still saw lots of support from
our school families with us selling out
in the morning pop up stall. A BIG
thanks to the mums who helped prepare
and sell on the day.



Our next  P&C Meeting wi l l  be Tuesday 6th June at  7pm. 
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What a wonderful start to Term 2. Its been a busy few weeks. We have seen the installation of

our amazing Multi Purpose Goals. The goals have been installed and we look forward to the

kids being able to use them. The installation wouldn't be possible without the $5000

donation from St Marys Rugby League Club, the fundraising from our P & C and our school

community supporting our events. A BIG thank you to Belinda Adams for seeing this project

through to the end. We are very lucky to have all your help.

Our GLOW DISCO PARTY. 29th JUNE. Save the date.  Follow the P&C Facebook page as more

details closer to the date. We look forward to everyone dressing up in there favourite glow

and fluro clothes.

Mothers Day pop up stall was a little differant this year. It was a huge success and sold out in

the morning stall. A big thank you to all the families for supporting this fundrasing event.

Uniform pop up stall. The P&C have been holding uniform pop up stalls at gate A to make it

easier for families to access the uniforms. Our next Pop up uniform stall will be Friday 9th

June.

If you have uniform donations please hand them into the school offfice prior to the next pop

up uniform shop.


